kg Y Apartment 3, 24 London

To: Paul Husk at Aquatech

This is a letter of thanks to Paul Husk for sorting out my heating problems. My boiler had stopped
firing up properly and I had firstly a local gas man in, who told me I needed a new boiler even
though he didn’t attempt to get my existing boiler working, and secondly a British Gas man in
(whom I had hoped would be totally honest with me) and who also convinced me that my only
option was a new boiler (he also did not check out the old boiler) and he quoted me in excess of
£3,500 to complete the job. As this was a huge financial outlay for me, I put it off for a while and
in the meantime a friend of mine recommended that I talk to Paul Husk at Aquatech as he was

good at giving a true picture of the problem and finding solutions.

Paul came round on a very wintry rainy evening, took an assessement of my boiler and suggested
that it still had mileage left in it and that it was likely that it was repairable. He sent someone round
in the following days and, (much to my disbelief after two supposedly reputable sources telling
me I needed a new boiler) my existing boiler did not even need new parts, it just needed a good

—

cleaning out and servicing.

Aquatech has saved me a lot of money and a lot of grief that I would have had taking time off
work etc... to get a new boiler installed. I shall definately been keeping Aquatec’s number in my

address book and reccommending him to anyone who has a heating problem!



